The Monday Memo

Federated Church members look at the week ahead

Pray also for me, so that when I speak, a message may be given to me to make known with boldness the mystery of the gospel, for which I am an ambassador in chains. Ephesians 6:19-20a

Almighty God, give us courage to speak and live the faith with boldness and to encourage others with your love and mercy through Christ Jesus our Lord.

Amen.

Last week — In review

Sunday, August 25 we worship at 9:30am with Pete Konrad and JAIL INC.

The Mission Committee had Muffins for Mission after worship and all your donations will go towards Boxes of Blessings. Thank you.

This week — Looking ahead

Federated Food Shelf Day is the Friday after the 4th Sunday of every month from 1-4pm. They will meet next on Friday, August 30. If you have questions about the dates, contact Brianna in the church office.

Choir Rehearsal will be held on Wednesday evenings at 7pm. If you are interested in joining or know someone who might be interested, please contact Jack Raaen at (701-367-0021) or by email: jackraaen@yahoo.com. Choir rehearsal will meet on August 28.

We have decided to add in one more day for photos for the new church directory. Photos can be taken on Sunday, September 8, Rally Day from 10:30am-2pm. You can sign up with the link in the email or let Brianna know in the church office. You still have the option to send in your own photo.

Mae Reich, a longtime member of our faith family, passed away in Florida in March 2024. Her son, Guy, is hosting an open house to remember his mom on Tuesday, September 10, from 10am-12pm in the fellowship hall. Everyone is invited to come and share a story or two about Mae.

Dennis Bowman is putting together one or more teams from the Federated Church to participate in an upcoming Thrivent Financial Charity Golf Tournament on Friday, September 6. This will be a 9-hole scramble golf event at Pebble Lake Golf course followed by dinner. The cost per team is \$100 (\$25 per player for a 4-person team), which will be donated to each team's chosen nonprofit charity. Dennis as picked Habitat for Humanity. The cost also includes dinner. If you are interested in attending this event, please contact Dennis at (218-205-8147).

Prayer requests

Please keep Yvonne Marts' daughter, Yvette Marts in your thoughts and prayers. If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.

Week of August 26, 2024

Weekly Calendar

PASTOR DOUG RETURNS ON SEPTEMBER 3.

TUESDAY (8/27)

10:00AM MEN'S COFFEE HOUR

WEDNESDAY (8/28)

7:00PM CHOIR REHEARSAL

FRIDAY (8/30)

10:00AM MENS COFFEE HOUR 1:00PM FEDERATED FOOD SHELF DAY

SUNDAY (9/1)

9:30AM TEEN CHALLENGE



OPEN HEARTS. OPEN MINDS. OPEN ARMS.